John Norton

Fylingdales Service Station
Whitby Road

Whitby

N. Yorks

Y022 4QH

Dear Sir / Madam.

Re- the planning application for Mr. G.Long of Bracken Rigg, Fylingdales, Whitby, YO22 4QH.
Application No. NYM/2019/0311/FL.

I wish to register an objection to the planning application on the following grounds;

Access- the new one. The A171 near the Flask area being a particularly fast stretch of road. Several
accidents have occurred, some involving serious injury, including one which involved my eldest son
being killed. A further access point | feel would increase the possibility of further problems on the
road.

The existing access to Bracken Rigg is across my property, they do have right of access to the existing
bungalow and their field.

I would not wish to grant permission for access for a further development, as this would / could
impede access to traffic flow onto and egress from our petrol forecourt.

Sewage; septic tank, which is also on my land but serves our forecourt, our dwelling, Mr. Long’s
bungalow and flask Farm bungalow. This | would suggest is already working to capacity, and not able
to cope with extra demand.

Sincerely

John Norton / =
Fylingdales Service Station






